
        This year for March is Reading Month,  

        Graebner students are invited to join us 
 

 
 

March is Reading Month is quickly approaching!  Many fun and educational 

activities have been planned for the students!  Please take a look at the attached 

calendar for planned events.  You will also find an At-Home Connection titled “Pop 

Open a Good Book”.  

 

For the At-Home Connection, students are encouraged to read nine different genre 

books!  When completed, they should bring their slip back to school to be entered in 

to a drawing for a fun circus themed prize!  At-Home Connections are due no later 

than April 3rd.   

 
 

Happy Reading!   
 

 

 
 
 


